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June 25, 2020
Dear Freeport High School Students and Parents,

In consultation with local health and emergency management officials, Freeport High School announces
revised plans for our large group events. We had hoped that by pushing our dates into July we would be
able to have a traditional Prom and Graduation. While those large events are not possible due to lllinois
Phase 4 Reopening limiting crowds to 50 or less, we hope these creative twists on our traditions will help to
celebrate with the Class of 2020 one last time before they head out to change our world.

Prom: Saturday, July 11, 8 pm, on Zoom.

Zoom login information will be sent to those who respond to the emailed invitation.

No cost. Dress up fancy or dress comfortably to dance.

Juniors and Seniors are eligible to attend with a date.

Gather close friends in small groups in a sensible fashion to celebrate together.

Prizes from the post prom committee awarded every few songs. Must be present to win.
Prince/Princess and King/Queen will be crowned live at 8:30 pm.

Graduation: Saturday, July 18, 10 am-1 pm--See Map Rain Date: Sunday, July 19.

Outside stage Graduation. Students wear their gown to take a picture on stage.
Each Senior brings their own diploma back for their picture.
Pictures for 1 minute per graduate on stage with professional photographer
o A-G--10-11 am
o H-N--11-12 pm
o 0-Z--12-1 pm
Graduation Car Parade starts at 2 pm--See Map
o Line up one car per graduate. Have fun and decorate your car!
o Parade Route will start in the municipal lot bordered by Clark, Galena and Walnut.
o Celebrate the Class of 2020 as the parade will lead graduates back to Empire street
and past FHS one last time to wave at the school and teachers.

We regret that we have canceled Convocation (Honors Night). Convocation programs will be available at
the graduation stage for pick up. We will continue to provide updates regarding IHSA sports as they
become available. If you have any questions, please contact Freeport High School staff by calling
815-232-0400.

Stay Healthy and Safe Everyone,

Dr. Summers and All the Staff at Freeport High School



